
Homework:  

Phonics and spelling : please find below and in your child’s homework folder. 

Maths:  See homework folder 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

This week the children loved preparing their class museums for your visit. Thank you to everyone who came in support, it 
means a lot to your child. Next week we will be enjoying a funny story about a beloved toy called ‘Knuffle Bunny’. To help 
personalise this unit of work, we would like your child to bring one of their small current favourite soft 
toys to school on Monday (perhaps not their most precious one). They will then be fully engaged draw-
ing and writing sentences about their toy, who can sit on their desk looking at them during the day.  
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                              dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

IMPORTANT: Please make sure that your child 

has a full, spare set of clothes at school 

(trousers, socks, pants, top ).Your child may have 

an accident or slip in mud and need them. 

Please RETURN more clean clothes if they are 

used. 

Please practise for a test on Friday 1st December 

   

 

for 

short 

born 

horse 

morning 

saw 

draw 

yawn 

crawl 

The digraphs 

or            aw  

Tricky Words 

four   

For the 

week: 

27.11.23 

To Do 

Please bring a filled water bottle to school every 

day, which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag and reading record book 

to school each day. Your child can change their 

book if they are ready to. 

Monday  

Please remember to 

bring a cuddly toy 

to help you in your 

English lesson   

today. 

 

PE DAY DRAGONFLIES AND CATERPILLARS 

Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather as it will 

be outside, and trainers. 

Tuesday  

 

PE DAY DRAGONFLIES  

Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather as it will 

be outside, and trainers. 

  

  

 

Friday 

 

PE DAY CATERPILLARS 

Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather as it will 

be outside, and trainers. 

 

Please send the costume into school  

by Friday 8th December  (in a named 

carrier bag please). Thank you. 



Here are some coloured pictures of the costume ideas.  

The children received their part on Tuesday 21st November so please 

look for this. 

Please don’t feel that you need to buy a costume or 

spend any extra money at this time. We have tried to 

keep the costumes as simple as possible. 

You can provide a fluffy sheep costume or send a  

white t-shirt and black bottoms/trousers and we  

can provide a sheep headband. 

We do have some  

costumes at school 

that the children can 

borrow so please let 

us know if this will 

help you.  




